
Sanctuary Everywhere 

2020 appeal
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We need to raise £76,000 to keep this vital 
Quaker work going in 2020 –  will you help?

Sanctuary Everywhere was set up as a two-year project, due to end in 
December 2019. It has been taken up by a fifth of all Quaker meetings 
in Britain. We are now seeking a year’s extension so that we can keep 
supporting the crucial work of Sanctuary Meetings and ensure a 
smooth transition to a more sustainable network. 
Right now, migration is as high-profile and divisive an issue as ever, and 
racially motivated violence is on the rise. Will you help us to support 
Quaker meetings that are building peace in their communities and 
making a real difference to individuals and families who have been 
forced to find a new home?

How can I give?
• Send cheques made out to

‘Britain Yearly Meeting’ to
‘Sanctuary 2020, FREEPOST
QUAKERS’ (yes, that is the 
whole address, and no 
stamp is required!).

• Donate online at
http://bit.ly/
sanctuary2020

Britain Yearly Meeting’s Sanctuary Everywhere programme 
provides training, guidance and political advocacy support to a 
network of almost 100 Quaker meetings. These meetings have 
pledged to create a culture of welcome in their communities 
for people seeking refuge in Britain, and to challenge the 
government’s hostile environment for migrants.
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